
I? 11V!77

',GE
'ER AL No . !.. 3./7'i...T.....

10 DOWNING STREET

nM PRIME MINISTER

I

Cc Fro
DP's .

30 July 1979

Thank you for your kind letter of congratulations

and your invitation to attend the celebration of the

250th Anniversary of Parliament in the Bahamas.

To my great regret, I am unable to accept your

invitation. I am so sorry. I hope that another

member of my Government can attend in my place; and

I look forward to our meeting in Lusaka.

The Rt. Hon. Lynden 0. Pindling, M.P.
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